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25 YEARS HAI – 25 SPECIAL ALUMNI STORIES 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR 

 

 Funny, crazy stories from your time at the university, which still make you smile today 

 Reports on longstanding friendships, maybe even across borders, that are still standing 

today 

 Love stories on hearts which have been lost or found in Heidelberg 

 Memories of special encounters that shaped your life 

 Special (auto)biographies 

 And many more 

Send us your personal story/memory/story/anecdote from your time in Heidelberg and share it 

with us and others! 

 

All submitted texts will also be accessible online on our anniversary website for this 
activity. 

 

PARTICIPATION 

 
Text length/size: 

Font Arial; Font size 10; Line spacing 1,5: max. 1 page or 3.400 characters incl. spaces.  

If necessary, submitted texts will be edited and shortened. 

 

Informationen about the author: 

We would be pleased if you agreee that we can add your name, your study data, your 

nationality and your home country (at the time of study). Restrictions on this information for 

publication in the various media (print and online) are of course possible. Please provide the 

relevant information when submitting your application. 

In addition to the above data, we would very much like to include a photo of you (current and/or 

from your student days). If you send us a picture file, we would also like to ask you to specify 

your wishes for publication. Please make sure that photos have a size of at least 150 dpi, better 

300 dpi (landscape or portrait format). For images in jpg format, it is also important that they are 

not compressed too much. 
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CONSENT 

 

By submitting your entry, you agree to the above processing and publication – taking into 

account your restrictions – in full or in excerpts, in print and online media of Heidelberg 

University as well as on the social media channels used by Heidelberg University. 

Submitted texts and photos will be used exclusively in the context of and in the reporting on the 

campaign 25 Years HAI. 

Please send your contribution in German or English and your photo to 

jubilaeum@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de. 

We look forward to receiving your submission! 
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